

Valley News



March, 2024

Dear Parents,

The end of the 3rd grading period was March 15th. Report cards are scheduled to be sent home on Friday, March 22nd. Last week I was talking to some students at Wise. They talked about how fast last week went. I agreed with them and also feel that the year has gone by quickly as well. We have a great deal of work to get done yet this year, but there will be fun things along the way.

Please take a look below at some of the upcoming events and news items.

Sincerely, Casey Travis

Whiz Bang Science Show - Dr. Dave

Dr. Dave was at Flat Ridge and Wise on Friday, March 15th. He held a show focused on the upcoming solar eclipse and then included other activities students may have seen before. If you didn't hear about Dr. Dave over the weekend, be sure to ask your child about the science show.

Kindergarten Enrollment

We are currently registering kindergarten students for next year. If you have a child ready for kindergarten, please call the office (330-893-2505) to get an enrollment form. Please pass this information along to neighbors or relatives if they have a kindergarten age child. Kindergarten Registration appointments will be scheduled for April 30 - May 2 at the Reese Center.

Calendar reminders

- * There is no school March 25 29 for Spring Break. Have a great break!
- * No school for students on Monday, April 8th District In-service Solar Eclipse

Testing Dates

As we look ahead to Ohio's State Tests, please mark your calendars for the dates of the tests.

Grades 3 - 8 Language Arts Assessments

Grades 3 - 8 Math Assessments

April 10 - 11

April 23 - 24

Grades 5 and 8 Science

April 30 - May 1

Wise Students of the Month

Congratulations to all of the students of the month for February and March!

February -

5th - Mark Hershberger 6th - Sheryl Raber 7th - Ava Yoder 8th - Alex Hershberger

March -

5th - Sheila Burkholder 6th - Anne Schlabach 7th - Kaylene Yoder 8th - Isaiah Troyer

Graduation

The 8th grade graduation ceremony and picnic will be held on Thursday, May 23rd at the Oasis Center. The ceremony will begin at 5:00. Please mark your calendars. More information to come as we get closer to May 23rd.